
 
October 28, 2020 
 
Dear Eagle Families, 
I hope this letter finds all of you healthy and safe.  We are excited to inform you that our campus will be reopening for 
our Hybrid Model which will allow for students to receive instruction in the classroom for part of the day.  While your 
child’s teacher will be reaching out to you with more information regarding your child’s schedule, you will want to 
review the important information below.  
 
Phases of Reopening 
Our students will return on the following dates: 
Kindergarten & First Grade students will return on November 2nd 
Second and Third Grade students will return on November 9th 
Fourth and Fifth Grade students will return on November 16th 
 
Families will be notified the ​Wednesday prior to their child’s return​ to in person learning of the new schedule 
and class assignment.  This means, if you have a child in 2nd-5th grade, information regarding your child’s 
schedule will not be sent to you today. 
 
Schedule 
If your child will be returning to the campus, he/she will be assigned to ​one​ of the following in person sessions.  
 
AM Session 8:10-10:40 a.m.   OR PM Session 12:00-2:30 p.m.  
(Gates open at 7:55 a.m.) (Gates open at 11:55 a.m.) 
If your child will remain on distance learning, you will be receiving more information from the distance learning 
teacher regarding your child’s schedule. 
 
Drop Off/Pick Up 
Please remain in your car during drop off/pick up.  Students may start arriving 15 minutes before start time and will 
report directly to class.  ​We cannot have students arrive early. 
 
Meals 
Meals will be grab-and-go for both am and pm sessions; students will take meals home at the end of their day. 
Please make sure your child eats breakfast in the morning as meals will be handed to them as they leave.  Please 
send your child with a water bottle.  In addition, we will have meal service for pick-up for our distance learner families 
daily from 11:15-11:45.  
 
Safety Protocols 

● Students will be in classes of no more than 16 students, spread 6 feet apart.  
● Students will wash or sanitize hands upon entering classrooms.  
● Teachers will walk all students out at dismissal time and keep them socially distanced until parents arrive for 

pick-up. 
● Classrooms will be sanitized using approved products between each group of students. 
● Student groups will not mix during their time at school. 
● Staff will be on campus all day helping to supervise movement of students.  

 
The safety of our students and staff are my first priority.  We are looking forward to seeing our Eagles! 
 
 
Raj Bains 
Principal 


